
Academic Progress Standards 
The APRC reviews the progress of all students at the end of each academic term. Based on its review of 
students’ progress, the APRC makes decisions on the progression and retention of students according 
to the following standards. 

All students are expected to meet the qualitative and quantitative standards of the SVM. The 
quantitative standards relate to the progression of the students through the academic program in a 
timely fashion. The qualitative standards relate to achieving satisfactory grades, successfully 
completing coursework and maintaining the minimum standards set forth in the qualitative standard 
section next. 
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